
NURSERY NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2025 

We would like to thank you for welcoming us into your homes in the first week of term. The 

children have settled very well, and we are busy learning new routines and enjoying new 

experiences together in Rabbits class. The children are making friends, learning to share 

toys and take turns. 

 
This term our topics will be ‘Ourselves and Feelings’, ‘Autumn’, ‘Farms’, ‘Night’ and 

‘Christmas’. 

We are practising scissor and pencil skills and here 

are some activities you could try at home to 

strengthen your child’s fingers and develop their 

skills: 

• Use clothes pegs to clip on a washing line or 

top of a box or container. 

• Thread pasta tubes on a string 

• Snip paper strips, straws and string with 

child scissors. 

We can lend you scissors if you don’t have any. 

 
PLEASE HELP YOUR CHILD TO 

LEARN HOW TO PUT ON THEIR 

COAT. 

We will be sending home a rhyme folder 

which contains the rhymes and songs we 

have been sharing at nursery. You can enjoy 

them together at home. We will send new 

rhymes home from time to time which are 

linked to our topics.        

 

 
Please could we remind you 

that children need a pair of 

welly boots and a bag of spare 

clothes to go on their peg. 

Clothing needs to be named. 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Open Days Saturday 11th October 10-12:00, Thursday 16th October 9:30-

11:00, 3:30-5:30 

Friday 24th October Wear what you like day. Please bring in donations of Christmas 

paper, gift tags, bows and cards to help us make hampers for our Christmas Bingo 

(Monday 24th November Leominster Sports and Social Club) 

Half Term Monday 27th- Friday 31st October. School opens Monday 3rd November 



 

 


